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Hartley Park Stewardship Fest to be held November 11

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth and Hartley Nature Center invite the public to the 
Hartley Park Stewardship Fest on November 11 from 9:00 am until 12:00 pm. The event 
will be held at Hartley Nature Center, which is located at 3001 Woodland Avenue.

 

Hartley Park is an important destination for recreation and a collection of valuable natural 
resources. Protecting these community resources requires a unified effort from many 
organizations. Stewardship Fest will celebrate the people and organizations that are 
helping to take care of Hartley Park for current and future generations. There will be 
opportunities to learn more about the groups doing conservation work in Hartley Park and 
across Duluth. More information about Stewardship Fest, including a list of partners, can 
be found at www.hartleynature.org.

 

 

###

   

   

City of Duluth - Parks and Recreation

411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 
218-730-4309 • www.duluthmn.gov

For more information contact Phil Jents, 
Communications and Policy Officer at 218-730-5315

http://www.hartleynature.org

